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From: Russell Ambrose [Russell.Ambrose@Optimax.co.uk]
Sent: 12 June 2012 17:26
To: Planning
Subject: fallen plum tree at 128 Finchley Road London NW3 5HT

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green

Attachments: fallen treee 128 FR 12-06-12.JPG

Dear Sirs,

The plum tree between 128 and 124 has fallen over. It is a very old tree in a very poor state. I attach a photo showing it on the ground.

 

The remaining smaller trunks and branches which remain standing are in the same poor condition. If they were to fall they would fall over the public pavement and thus are dangerous.

 

I propose to remove the entire tree without delay.

 

Please confirm your approval asap.

 

Regards 

R Ambrose

Building Owner

0207 431 8130
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